
 
 
 
From: paul wilson <   
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:01 PM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Interested Party Reference number: 20032616 
 

Interested Party Reference number: 20032616 

The roads around here are awful – especially on the proposed industrial estate areas 
Algores Way and Boleness Road where i work and have had vehicles damaged 
already. 
They cannot take even more heavy goods traffic. 
I have actually had a vehicle crash into the back of mine when I was entering our 
factory premises as it was going too fast to stop! 
The massive lorries always speed up Boleness Road from the warehouse but I have 
NEVER seen a speed camera there! 
They over-night park at the roadside creating chaos as there's then only room for 
one vehicle to pass. 
Safety is paramount and this proposed development will significantly create more 
dangerous conditions – even deaths – so be it on your head ! 
Nothing is worth that – REFUSE IT. 
Regards, 
Paul Wilson 
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